
  

 

 

  2012 KIDS' FALL CARNIVAL 
Our 3rd Annual Kids' Fall Carnival was a great hit! 
Hundreds of folks came out to take part  
in family, food and fun!. 
Not only did we raise money for the charity, 
we also received many boxes of food, 
 for the Holiday Basket Give-Away, 
several bags of coats for kids,  
and toys for this year's toy drive. 
As always, 100% of everything that comes in,  
goes directly back out,in the form of  
scholarships and general assistance 
to families in need in our community. 
  
THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!  
to everyone who helped make this  
yet another successful event  
for a growing and caring local charity. 

  

  
Happy  

Thanksgiving   
  

From all of us at  
Los Ojos de la Familia  

 To find out how you can be a 
part of our organization, that is 

making a difference in our 
community, please visit our 

website:  
www.losojosdelafamilia.org  

or call us at 
505-362-6073 

or email us 
assistance@losojosdelafamilia.

org  
  

Los Ojos de la Familia 
is a 501(c)(3) charity, and a 

participating charity with 
United Way of Northern New 

Mexico. 
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See our full photo gallery on Facebook.  
 

 
  

 


